
 

 

 

 

 
 

Arrival and Dismissal at Carroll 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
It has been a great start to 2024-25. To the families who are patiently following 
carpool procedures, thank you, thank you, thank you! 
 
To the families that are dropping children off on Six Forks and Rowan in the 
morning, please stop. You are putting the safety of your children and other drivers 
in jeopardy. If you absolutely cannot find the extra three minutes to come through 
carpool, find a sidewalk in the neighborhood and have your child walk to school 
on the sidewalk.  
 
In the afternoon, again, please do not park your car on Rowan and walk to find 
your child. Please do not come in the EXIT ONLY lane to park and wait for your 
child to walk across two lanes of cars and through the parking lot. This is UNSAFE! 
 
Thank you families for adhering to this. We all want our students to be safe.  
 
The carpool line moves fast. Let’s work together to put safety first. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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